
PHrlcunRANTEE
Philippine Guarantee Corporation

NOTICE OF AWARD

11 December 2020

MS. AILEEN LIWAG
HAiICO STATIONERY CORPORATION
480 ET Yuchengco St.
Binondo, Manila

Dear Ms. Liwag:

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the philipdne Guarantee
Corporation (Philcuarantee) Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the
procurement of various offic€ supplies requirement for the 46 quarter is awarded to
HAi,lCO STATIONERY CORPORATION in the amount of pesoa: Eighty Three
Thousand Eight Hundred Thirty and 80fi00 (php83,830.80), inclusive oi appticable
taxes.

HAilICO STATIONERY CORPORATION is therefore required from receipt of this
Notice of Award, to formally enter into contract with philcuarantee. For this
requirement, you can coordinate with Ms. Jackie Lou M. Eugenio at &997-3294 or
ilmeuqenio@philouarantee.oov.ph of the Facilities and General Services Department.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest possible
time.

Very truly yours,

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL
Presid.ent and Chief Executave Officer

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on :

Name of Representative of the Bidder :

Authorized Sagnature :


